M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
January 23, 2018
RE:

Annual Commissioning Services RFP
Commissioning firms were invited to submit proposals for commissioning work required for the all renovation and construction projects with Boone County Schools.
The proposals for commission services were due January 16, 2018 at 10:00 A.M; three complete qualified responses were received. Chasity McKinley and I opened the bids with no vendors present.

The proposals were evaluated by a committee.  The highest rated proposal scored was received from ZH Commissioning.

I recommend the ZH Commissioning proposal be accepted for the period of March 1, 2018 through February 28, 2019, with the option to renew for up to 3 additional years, as presented.
